
 

 

Addendum II 

WCS RFB #1332  

RELEASE DATE: Monday November 27, 2023  

 

Note: The bid opening date remains the same Thursday, November 30, 2023 at 10:30 am.   
 

IMPORTANT NOTE TO POTENTIAL BIDDERS 

 

WCS received a question from a potential bidder concerning the availability of  

“ 7 mil tinted exterior security film” from a manufacturer.   

 
Bidders Question:  Do you have a product and manufacturer that produces a 7 mil 
or thicker exterior TINTED security film?  None of the major manufacturers produce 
a film that meets this spec.  
 
WCS ANSWER:  There are numerous global manufacturing facilities that will produce 

and make security film, clear or tinted to any size of mil needed.  It will be the 

bidder’s responsibility to find a source that will accommodate these needs.  WCS 

has completed similar projects in the past and have had no issues in getting the 

required 7 mil tinted security film to fit the exterior application.   

 

However, if a bidder/contractor wishes not to obtain the required “exterior 7mil tinted 

security film” from a manufacturer, it will be required that the awarded 

bidder/contractor use a multilayer application such as a “clear 5 mil security film” 

with a “2 mil tinted security film overlay” on those exterior areas.    

 

The double layer method will be acceptable in those areas where the exterior  “7 mil 

tinted security film” is required.  It should also be noted that only certain areas of 

the building will require the exterior tinted application.   

 

Under no circumstances should an awarded bidder/contractor use an interior film 

for an exterior application.       
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